Special Notice on behalf of the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission

RFQ1247099S-2

The purpose of this RFQ is to solicit proposals for a Commercial Driver License (CDL) Testing
Pilot Program, in compliance with and in response to, legislation recently enacted by the State
of New Jersey. The Pilot Program will consist of the appointment of three (3) private third-party
vendors as a result of this RFQ, to administer the skills tests for CDLs and endorsements, with
one third-party vendor each to be located in the northern, central, and southern regions of the
State. The Pilot Program shall be for the period of one (1) year.

Interested Vendors (Bidders) are instructed to propose service and resource capabilities in
response to this RFQ and complete Section 15, "Market Analysis" and Section 16 "QSPP"
respectively.

All Proposals must be addressed directly to: Procurement@mvc.nj.gov and submitted in writing
via email no later than 2:00 pm (Eastern) on each of the respective closing dates.

Period of Performance: June 1, 2018 until May 30, 2019
Proposal Due Date: 2:00 pm (Eastern) February 28, 2018

IMPORTANT NOTE: ALL VENDOR (BIDDER) E-MAIL CORRESPONDENCE IN RESPONSE

TO THIS RFQ, MUST CLEARLY STATE CDL 3RD PARTY TESTING SERVICES PILOT
PROGRAM RFQ IN THE SUBJECT LINE OF EACH E-MAIL.

The RFQ and Addendum 1 can be found here.
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